4 February 2021
Notice
Temporary Closure of Resorts World Genting (RWG)

Following the announcement made by the government on 2 February 2021 to extend the
Movement Control Order (MCO) until 18 February 2021, RWG will remain closed during this
period. However, essential resort-based services such as security, bomba, utilities and clinics will
be operational.

Guests who have made reservations at RWG during this period may contact our call centre at 03-
27181118 or write to customercare@rwgenting.com to request for a change of date or refund.
We appreciate your patience and kind understanding while we attend to your requests during this
time.

Kindly visit our website regularly for further updates.
We regret any inconvenience caused by the temporary closure of our resort.

Thank you.
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